
SCOTTISH BORDERS COUNCIL 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 

DETERMINATION NOTICE 

Scottish Borders Council, as Lead Local Authority of the Tweed Local Plan District, has determined in 

accordance with Section 8(1) of the above Act that a Strategic Environmental Assessment is not

required for the following document. 

 Tweed Local Flood Risk Management Plan 2022 - 2028 

This notice is hereby known as ‘The Determination’. 

Copies of The Determination, Screening Report and Statement of Reasons can be obtained at no cost 

and during normal office hours from the following address: 

Flood and Coastal Management Team 
Scottish Borders Council 
Council Headquarters 
Newtown St Boswells 
Melrose 
TD6 0SA 


